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Safeguarding Newsletter – Summer Term 2025 

 

Welcome to our latest edition of the Newsletter from the St. Nicholas Primary School Safeguarding Team. We aim to 

bring you all the latest, relevant help and advice we feel will be of importance to you. 

Safeguarding & Child Protection is of paramount importance for the children of St. Nicholas that we have decided to 

have a termly newsletter that shares key information and advice with parents and carers, so that we can all work 

together with the same aim of keeping children safe in school, at home and in the wider community.  

 

Our Safeguarding Team 

 

 

 

School Council  

Mrs Liversedge is working with our School Councillors to deliver important assemblies linked to our safeguarding 

calendar. Here are some of the assemblies they will cover:  

 

 

 

 

• Sun Safety 

• Earth Day  

• Child Safety Week 

• Internet Safety 

• Water Safety Week  
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PSHE Curriculum 

Our two units this term are ‘Relationships’ and ‘Changing Me’. From September 2020, Relationships and Health 

Education became compulsory in all primary schools in England. For primary aged children this includes curriculum 

content under two headings (DfE 2019): Relationships Education and Health Education. 

“Today’s children and young people are growing up in an increasingly complex world and living their lives seamlessly 

on and offline. This presents many positive and exciting opportunities, but also challenges and risks. In this environment, 

children and young people need to know how to be safe and healthy, and how to manage their academic, personal and 

social lives in a positive way.” (DfE, 2019, Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education and Health 

Education) 

In Y5 and Y6, they will receive a workshop with our local nurse team. We will be holding a RSHE parent Workshop on 

Thursday 5th June at 2.45pm, all parents are welcome.   

 

Sun Safety 

Throughout this term, we are likely to face warmer weather. Please can you ensure your child brings a labelled water 

bottle, sun hat and has applied sun cream when necessary. Sun cream can be brought in with a name clearly labelled. 

This will then be kept in their classroom cupboard.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC – Speak out. Stay safe. 

We are still participating in the NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. online programme. Which consists of an online assembly 

and supporting classroom-based activities. Speak out. Stay safe. is a safeguarding programme available to all primary 

schools in the United Kingdom. It aims to help children understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the signs of 

abuse in a child friendly, interactive way. 
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What can you read at home? 

 

         

Useful contacts: 

• Women’s Aid: helpline@womensaid.org.uk  

• Andy’s Mans Club: info@andysmanclub.co.uk – talking groups for men to help you through those storms 

• Early Help and Safeguarding Hub (EHASH): 01482 448879 

• Preston Road Women’s Centre: 01482 790310 

• Kids Hull SENDIASS: 01482 467541 – advice and support for parents relating to education, health and social 

care for families of children and young people aged 0 – 25 in Hull. 

• Hull Food Bank Distribution Centre: 01482 224783 

 

Contact Information 

• School contact: Mrs S Leaf on 01482 444215, admin@stnicholas.het.academy  

• Contact the Access and Assessment team for Hull on 01482 448879 

• If your concern is urgent and there is an immediate risk of harm, then please contact the police on 999 

• If your concern is less urgent but you are worried about the welfare of the child, then please contact the 

Access and Assessment team for Hull on 01482 448879 
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